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Dear Friend, 

It is an honor and a privilege to serve as the Chair for the 2014 Hawk Mountain Council’s 33rd Annual 
Spring Golf Tournament.  I join with you in supporting programs that benefit over 8,000 young men 
and women served by the Hawk Mountain Council.  Scouting prepares our youth for their future by 
providing opportunities that are designed to develop character, integrity, leadership, citizenship, 
physical and mental fitness and a respect for others and themselves.   

I invite you to join us on Monday, June 9th at the Heidelberg Country Club located in Bernville, PA for 
the 33rd Annual Hawk Mountain Council Spring Golf Tournament.  The tournament will include lunch, 
a round of golf with cart, on-course competitions, silent auction and conclude with an awards 
reception. Each golfer will receive a goody bag and commemorative tournament golf shirt.  
 
It is through your continued support and generosity that enabled the Hawk Mountain Council to 
achieve the following accomplishments in 2013: 
 

• Improved and expanded the facilities and programs at Hawk Mountain Scout Reservation. 
• Greatly improved the percentage of Cub Scouts attending camp programs. 
• Provided camp scholarships to every young person who needed assistance. 
• Implemented new programs and expanded our outreach to at-risk and underprivileged 

youth. 

On behalf of the 8,000 young men and women served by the Hawk Mountain Council, thank you for 
joining us in shaping the lives of our future leaders.  We are looking forward to more great things this 
year and your support means everything to our community, to our programs and most importantly 
the young men and women we serve.   

Sincerely, 

 

Keith Phillips  
2014 Tournament Chair 
Senior Vice President  
Commercial Banking 
Customers Bank 

5027 Pottsville Pike 
Reading, PA 19605 
P 610.926.3406 
F 610.926.4965 
www.hmc-bsa.org 
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